
Solon Civic Club – February General Meeting Minutes 

Date: February 11, 2025 – 7:00 pm   Location: Burgers 2 Beer - Solon 

WELCOME – Nicole welcomed and thanked everyone for attending. appreciated. Volunteers are needed for 
the nominating committee. So far Nicole is the only one, and two more members are needed.  

SUNSHINE – Contact Jody Halley if you have any information to share about a member that could use some 
celebrations, well wishes, or sympathies.  

SOCIAL – Tera Gross – The Galentine’s Bowling event is next Tuesday, February 18 at RollHouse. Sign up via 
the link in the newsletter or email. The monthly coffee meet-up will be Friday 3/7 9 am at Tame Rabbit in 
Chagrin.  

TREASURER – Michelle Williams for Kim Cullers – Please turn in any receipts to Kim or Michelle for 
reimbursement. The current budget was shared. The final bill from the school for Lunch with Santa was 
received.  

SECRETARY – Denise Maiorana – Please contact Denise if you want to change your email address for the 
newsletter or have any trouble receiving the newsletter. Please review minutes before the meeting each 
month because we will vote to approve them at the end of each meeting.  

NEW BUSINESS –  

We need to form a disbursement committee at the next meeting. Please consider volunteering.  

SECPTA sent a request for a donation towards their April 25 preschool/homeschool author event, which is 
before our distributions. The board has discussed this and proposes giving $100. Members agreed that we 
should assist them.  

 Vote to approve minutes from the January 2025 meeting. Amy Rothenfeld motioned to approve the minutes 
as posted online. Jackie Miotto seconded the motion. A vote was taken, and the minutes were approved.  

VICE PRESIDENT – Jackie Chapnick – Next month’s meeting will be Tuesday, March 11 at 7 pm at Humble 
Design in Solon. Please sign up for refreshments on the sign-up genius.  

FUNDRAISING – Michelle Williams – Michelle thanked everyone for coming and mentioned that the new 
location at Burgers2Beer seemed to work out well. She expressed appreciation for the manager, Bryan. 
$1,300 was raised. Michelle also thanked those who donated wine and bags and to all the businesses who 
supported this event. She also mentioned the recipients of last year’s disbursements. The Fundraising 
Committee members will come around to distribute corks and record the numbers. Please return the corks at 
the end. After all the wine has been distributed, some of the big winners will be highlighted. Also, the purses 
for April’s Purse Raffle will be displayed. If you aren’t into wine, maybe the purses will interest you!   


